
Monday 4th November

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

I hope this term is going well for you and that you are enjoying the warmer weather. As we approach the end of

the year, I want to share important information regarding our first year as a new school.

Prize-giving Ceremonies and Celebration 2024

This year, we will be hosting three separate Prize-giving ceremonies:

● Year 0-2 Nativity and Prize-giving (details in home learning book)

● Year 3-8 Formal Prize-giving (details below)

● Year 9-13 Formal Prize-giving and Year 13 Graduation Ceremony (details below)

If your child is receiving an award at one of the formal prize-giving ceremonies, you will receive a separate email

this week. Additionally, there will be an assembly at school for all Year 1-8 students to receive certificates

celebrating their academic achievements and character qualities.

Attendance and Dress Code

Your child is required to attend their prize-giving. They do not need to attend prize-givings for other year groups.

They must come in full school uniform. Please ensure that all uniforms are neat and tidy, with polished shoes. Hair

should be tied back and students should not wear jewellery or makeup. All students must be clean-shaven.

Blazers and ties should be worn by Year 11-13 students.

On Tuesday, 26th November, school will finish at 12:30 pm for all students. Please ensure you pick your child up

promptly to allow time to prepare for the events and to travel into the city for the first ceremony.

End of Term

There will also be end-of-year events for different year groups. Please keep an eye on your emails for more

details.

School will finish for all students on Friday, December 13, at 12:30 pm. We will hold a short farewell assembly on

the top field at 12:20 pm, which you are welcome to attend when you collect your child(ren).

Term Dates for 2025

● Term 1: Monday, February 3 to Friday, April 11 (10 weeks)

● Term 2: Monday, April 28 to Friday, June 27 (9 weeks)

● Term 3: Monday, July 14 to Friday, September 19 (10 weeks)

● Term 4: Monday, October 6 to Thursday, December 11 (10 weeks)

Thank you for your support as we wrap up our first year together!

Tania Calvert




